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Questionnaire survey on the confirmation of the continuity of JISs for simplex optical 

connectors 

Summary 

JIS product specifications of simplex optical connectors have been established over 10 

years ago and several of them may not be used widely. Considering the continuity of 

these JISs, the questionnaires surveys were conducted in 2009 and 2016. This technical 

paper summarizes the questionnaires and its result for the background of withdrawal of 

JISs. 


